
 

 

                                 26.08.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
RE: Situation in Ukraine 
 
 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
For six month Ukraine has been heroically resisting russian invasion and aggression. 
Nevertheless, Ukrainians strongly believe to victory.   
 

Centravis production continues to work. The Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue 
working in 2 shifts. Despite difficult situation in Nikopol, Centravis team is highly 
motivated. All key equipment is running. Production is provided with billets and all 
necessary materials. Our Sales offices stay connected with our clients and partners and 
are always ready to respond to your requests.    
 
Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in Ukraine 
and keep working in Nikopol. 
 
This week Ukraine has celebrated Flag Day and 31st anniversary of Independence. People 
of Ukraine have got support and congratulations from all over the world. This gives us 
the strength to continue the fight for freedom and European values. 
 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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